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Winmalee power supply update – 3 pm 

 

Endeavour Energy crews are working to safely replace 21 burned power poles, two pole mounted 
substations and about four kilometres of power mains along Hawkesbury Road Winmalee.    
 
Regrettably, the extensive damage means around 200 customers will remain without power for a 
second night following yesterday’s bushfire.  
 
Endeavour Energy delivered letters to customers this morning informing them of estimated 
restoration times and advising them to make alternate arrangements overnight.  
 
“Our goal is to restore power as soon as possible without compromising safety for our workers and 
the community,” an Endeavour Energy spokesperson said.   
 
“We thank customers for their patience and support of our many crews working in the area with 
other emergency services.”  
 
Media enquiries: Peter Payne 0409 664 608 
 
Photos of repairs being undertaken at Winmalee.  
 
 
 

     


